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Comment 
Unfortunately the population that is least likely to be vaccinated is also the least likely to wear a mask. If this current variant has 
shown us anything, it is that simple steps like social distancing and proper masking are the most effective against the spread. It is not 
merely about a death toll, although that is important. With every case, no matter how mild, people are taken out of the ball game 
for several days, causing disruptions in services and businesses. Is it really too much to ask for people to wear a mask to protect the 
most vulnerable and the economic stability of our county? 
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